
From: Matthew A. Marinec
To: Walter M. Shaub
Subject: FW: Letter from Sens. Schumer and Warren
Date: Friday, January 06, 2017 5:02:00 PM

From: Brandon A. Steele 
Sent: Friday, January 06, 2017 4:57 PM
To: Matthew A. Marinec
Subject: FW: Letter from Sens. Schumer and Warren

From: Cohen, Brian (Warren) [mailto:  
Sent: Friday, January 06, 2017 4:56 PM
To: Slaughter, Rebecca Kelly (Schumer); Brandon A. Steele
Subject: RE: Letter from Sens. Schumer and Warren

Thanks Brandon.  Also confirming receipt.

BC

From: Slaughter, Rebecca Kelly (Schumer) 
Sent: Friday, January 06, 2017 4:52 PM
To: Brandon A. Steele <basteele@oge.gov>
Cc: Cohen, Brian (Warren) 
Subject: RE: Letter from Sens. Schumer and Warren

Thank you Brandon!  Confirming receipt.

From: Brandon A. Steele [mailto:basteele@oge.gov] 
Sent: Friday, January 06, 2017 4:42 PM
To: Slaughter, Rebecca Kelly (Schumer) 
Cc: Cohen, Brian (Warren) 
Subject: Re: Letter from Sens. Schumer and Warren

Dear Rebecca Kelly Slaughter:

Attached, please find the response from the U.S. Office of Government Ethics (OGE) to Minority
Leader Schumer’s January 5, 2017, letter to OGE.  As a courtesy, we have also attached the original
letter for reference.  

Best regards,

(b) (6)

(b) (6)

(b) (6)

(b) (6)



Brandon A. Steele
Attorney Advisor
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
1201 New York Ave NW
Suite #500
Washington, D.C. 20005
Ph: 202-482-9209
basteele@oge.gov

Visit OGE's website: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on Twitter: @OfficeGovEthics

From: Cohen, Brian (Warren) [mailto:  
Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2017 7:01 PM
To: Walter M. Shaub; Shelley K. Finlayson
Cc: Slaughter, Rebecca Kelly (Schumer)
Subject: FW: Letter from Sens. Schumer and Warren

This time with the correct email for Mr. Shaub

From: Cohen, Brian (Warren) 
Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2017 6:57 PM
To: 'walter.schaub@oge.gov' <walter.schaub@oge.gov>; 'skfinlay@oge.gov' <skfinlay@oge.gov>
Cc: Slaughter, Rebecca Kelly (Schumer) 
Subject: Letter from Sens. Schumer and Warren

Good evening – attached you will find a letter from Sens. Schumer and Warren with questions about
the OGE review process for President-Elect Trump’s Cabinet nominees.   Please let Rebecca or me
know ifyou have any questions.  We look forward to your timely response.

Brian

Brian A. Cohen

(b) (6)

(b) (6)



Oversight and Investigations Director
Sen. Elizabeth Warren (D-MA)

OGE Confidential Notice: This email, including all attachments, may constitute a Federal
record or other Government property that is intended only for the use of the individual or
entity to which it is addressed. This email also may contain information that is privileged,
confidential, or otherwise protected from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the
intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the transmission to the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying or use
of this email or its contents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error,
please notify the sender by responding to the email and then immediately delete the email.

(b) (6)







From: Stein, Beth (HELP Committee)
To: Director of OGE
Cc: Rush, Carly (HELP Committee)
Subject: RE: OGE Response to Letter from HELP Ranking Member Patty Murray
Date: Monday, January 09, 2017 6:10:32 PM

Thank you Matthew and please thank the Director for the fast turn-around.
Beth Stein

From: Director of OGE [mailto:director@oge.gov] 
Sent: Monday, January 09, 2017 5:49 PM
To: Stein, Beth (HELP Committee)
Cc: Rush, Carly (HELP Committee)
Subject: OGE Response to Letter from HELP Ranking Member Patty Murray
Please see attached.
Any queries regarding the content of this letter may be directed to our Chief of Staff and Program
Counsel, Ms. Shelley Finlayson. She can be reached at 202-482-9314 or skfinlay@oge.gov.
I am available to help with any logistical inquiries.

Thank You,
Matthew Marinec, M.P.P.
Confidential Assistant to the Director
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
1201 New York Ave., NW, Suite 500
Washington, DC 20005-3917
Tel. 202.482.9286
Visit OGE's website: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on Twitter: @OfficeGovEthics

OGE Confidential Notice: This email, including all attachments, may constitute a Federal
record or other Government property that is intended only for the use of the individual or
entity to which it is addressed. This email also may contain information that is privileged,
confidential, or otherwise protected from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the
intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the transmission to the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying or
use of this email or its contents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error,
please notify the sender by responding to the email and then immediately delete the email.



From: Walter M. Shaub
To: "Cohen, Brian (Warren)"; Shelley K. Finlayson
Cc: Slaughter, Rebecca Kelly (Schumer)
Subject: RE: Letter from Sens. Schumer and Warren
Date: Thursday, January 05, 2017 7:03:18 PM

Thank you. I am confirming receipt of this email. We will endeavor to respond promptly. In the
meantime, please feel free to contact Shelley Finlayson of my staff at (202) 482-9314 if you have any
questions.

Walter M. Shaub, Jr.
Director
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
1201 New York Avenue, NW, Suite 500
Washington, DC 20005-3917

Telephone: 202.482.9292
Email: walter.shaub@oge.gov

From: Cohen, Brian (Warren) [mailto:  
Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2017 7:01 PM
To: Walter M. Shaub; Shelley K. Finlayson
Cc: Slaughter, Rebecca Kelly (Schumer)
Subject: FW: Letter from Sens. Schumer and Warren

This time with the correct email for Mr. Shaub

From: Cohen, Brian (Warren) 
Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2017 6:57 PM
To: 'walter.schaub@oge.gov' <walter.schaub@oge.gov>; 'skfinlay@oge.gov' <skfinlay@oge.gov>
Cc: Slaughter, Rebecca Kelly (Schumer) 
Subject: Letter from Sens. Schumer and Warren

Good evening – attached you will find a letter from Sens. Schumer and Warren with questions about
the OGE review process for President-Elect Trump’s Cabinet nominees.   Please let Rebecca or me
know ifyou have any questions.  We look forward to your timely response.

Brian

Brian A. Cohen
Oversight and Investigations Director
Sen. Elizabeth Warren (D-MA)

(b) (6)

(b) (6)

(b) (6)



From: Matthew A. Marinec
To: Walter M. Shaub
Subject: FW: Courtesy Copy of OGE"s Response to Sen"s Schumer and Warren
Date: Friday, January 06, 2017 5:13:35 PM
Attachments: Response to Senators Schumer and Warren (Schumer).pdf

From: Brandon A. Steele 
Sent: Friday, January 06, 2017 5:09 PM
To: Matthew A. Marinec
Subject: FW: Courtesy Copy of OGE's Response to Sen's Schumer and Warren

From: Brandon A. Steele 
Sent: Friday, January 06, 2017 5:08 PM
To: '
Subject: Courtesy Copy of OGE's Response to Sen's Schumer and Warren

Dear Phil Maxson:

Attached, please find a courtesy copy of the response that the U.S. Office of Government Ethics
(OGE) sent to Senators Schumer and Warren on January 6, 2017.

Best regards,

Brandon A. Steele
Attorney Advisor
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
1201 New York Ave NW
Suite #500
Washington, D.C. 20005
Ph: 202-482-9209
basteele@oge.gov

Visit OGE's website: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on Twitter: @OfficeGovEthics

Phil Maxson (McConnell)(b) (6)



From: Matthew A. Marinec
To: Walter M. Shaub
Subject: FW: OGE Response to Letter from HELP Ranking Member Patty Murray
Date: Monday, January 09, 2017 5:49:55 PM
Attachments: OGE Response to Letter from Ranking Member Patty Murray.pdf

As discussed.

From: Director of OGE 
Sent: Monday, January 09, 2017 5:49 PM
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: OGE Response to Letter from HELP Ranking Member Patty Murray

Please see attached.

Any queries regarding the content of this letter may be directed to our Chief of Staff and Program
Counsel, Ms. Shelley Finlayson.  She can be reached at 202-482-9314 or skfinlay@oge.gov.

I am available to help with any logistical inquiries.

Thank You,

Matthew Marinec, M.P.P.
Confidential Assistant to the Director
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
1201 New York Ave., NW, Suite 500
Washington, DC  20005-3917
Tel. 202.482.9286

Visit OGE's website: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on Twitter: @OfficeGovEthics

Beth Stein (HELP) & Carly Rush (HELP)(b) (6)



From: Walter M. Shaub
To: Shelley K. Finlayson
Subject: FW: Letter from HELP Ranking Member Patty Murray
Date: Sunday, January 08, 2017 4:35:20 PM
Attachments: 010616 DeVos - OGE Letter.pdf

I just noticed you weren’t copied.

Walter M. Shaub, Jr.
Director
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
1201 New York Avenue, NW, Suite 500
Washington, DC 20005-3917

Telephone: 202.482.9292
Email: walter.shaub@oge.gov

From: Stein, Beth (HELP Committee) [mailto:  
Sent: Saturday, January 07, 2017 5:11 PM
To: Walter M. Shaub
Cc: Rush, Carly (HELP Committee)
Subject: Letter from HELP Ranking Member Patty Murray

Dear Director Shaub,

Attached please find a letter from HELP Ranking Member Patty Murray inquiring about the status of
ethics review of Betsy DeVos, currently scheduled for a confirmation hearing next Wednesday

January 11th.  We appreciate your attention to this matter.  Please feel free to contact me at 
Thank you and apologies for the Saturday email.

 Beth Stein 

Beth Stein
General Counsel and Oversight Counsel
Senate HELP Committee
Ranking Member Murray

(b) (6)

(b) 
(6)



From: Matthew A. Marinec
To:
Subject: OGE Response to Letter from Ranking Member Patty Murray
Date: Monday, January 09, 2017 5:58:01 PM
Attachments: OGE Response to Letter from Ranking Member Patty Murray.pdf

Please see attached.

Any queries regarding the content of this letter may be directed to our Chief of Staff and Program
Counsel, Ms. Shelley Finlayson.  She can be reached at 202-482-9314 or skfinlay@oge.gov.

I am available to help with any logistical inquiries.

Thank You,

Matthew Marinec, M.P.P.
Confidential Assistant to the Director
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
1201 New York Ave., NW, Suite 500
Washington, DC  20005-3917
Tel. 202.482.9286

Visit OGE's website: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on Twitter: @OfficeGovEthics

Stacy Amin (HELP)(b) (6)



From: Director of OGE
To: Walter M. Shaub
Subject: FW: OGE Response to Letter from HELP Ranking Member Patty Murray
Date: Monday, January 09, 2017 11:16:19 PM

Walter M. Shaub, Jr.
Director
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
1201 New York Avenue, NW, Suite 500
Washington, DC 20005-3917

Telephone: 202.482.9292
Email: walter.shaub@oge.gov

From: Stein, Beth (HELP Committee) [mailto:  
Sent: Monday, January 09, 2017 6:10 PM
To: Director of OGE
Cc: Rush, Carly (HELP Committee)
Subject: RE: OGE Response to Letter from HELP Ranking Member Patty Murray

Thank you Matthew and please thank the Director for the fast turn-around.

 Beth Stein

From: Director of OGE [mailto:director@oge.gov] 
Sent: Monday, January 09, 2017 5:49 PM
To: Stein, Beth (HELP Committee)
Cc: Rush, Carly (HELP Committee)
Subject: OGE Response to Letter from HELP Ranking Member Patty Murray

Please see attached.

Any queries regarding the content of this letter may be directed to our Chief of Staff and Program
Counsel, Ms. Shelley Finlayson.  She can be reached at 202-482-9314 or skfinlay@oge.gov.

I am available to help with any logistical inquiries.

Thank You,

Matthew Marinec, M.P.P.
Confidential Assistant to the Director
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
1201 New York Ave., NW, Suite 500
Washington, DC  20005-3917
Tel. 202.482.9286

Visit OGE's website: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on Twitter: @OfficeGovEthics

(b) (6)



OGE Confidential Notice: This email, including all attachments, may constitute a Federal
record or other Government property that is intended only for the use of the individual or
entity to which it is addressed. This email also may contain information that is privileged,
confidential, or otherwise protected from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the
intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the transmission to the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying or use
of this email or its contents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error,
please notify the sender by responding to the email and then immediately delete the email.





    
  

              
              

               
            

               
              

          

             
               

             
             
               

              
            

               
           

             
            

              
          

           
                

         

 

          
           

                
               

     

                 
               

             
              

               
               

            

                     
                  

                 
                      

        



    
  

              
                

              
       

 

            
              

               
              

           
              
              

             
              

                
        

 

              
            

               
              

            
              

             
             

             
           

            
             

             
           

             
  

            
               

              



    
 

                
              

     
 

  

 
 









To: Walter M. Shaub; Shelley K. Finlayson
Cc: Slaughter, Rebecca Kelly (Schumer)
Subject: FW: Letter from Sens. Schumer and Warren
 
This time with the correct email for Mr. Shaub
 

From: Cohen, Brian (Warren) 
Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2017 6:57 PM
To: 'walter.schaub@oge.gov' <walter.schaub@oge.gov>; 'skfinlay@oge.gov' <skfinlay@oge.gov>
Cc: Slaughter, Rebecca Kelly (Schumer) 
Subject: Letter from Sens. Schumer and Warren
 
Good evening – attached you will find a letter from Sens. Schumer and Warren with questions about
the OGE review process for President-Elect Trump’s Cabinet nominees.   Please let Rebecca or me
know ifyou have any questions.  We look forward to your timely response.
 
Brian
 
 

Brian A. Cohen
Oversight and Investigations Director
Sen. Elizabeth Warren (D-MA)

 

(b) (6)

(b) (6)




